

Most Reverend Michael J. Sheridan Bishop Emeritus of Colorado Springs

228 North Cascade Avenue Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903

January 24, 2022

Drs. Ken and Kim Dernovsek Universal Chastity Education PO Box 3541 Pueblo, Colorado 81005

Dear Drs. Dernovsek,

Greetings in Our Lord Jesus Christ!

Allow me to offer you my sincere thanks and congratulations on the production of your excellent *Universal Chastity Education Manual*. Having reviewed the manual and offered some few emendations (which you accepted), I am very pleased to give my unqualified approval of the updated text.

I pray that this manual, which responds directly to the questions posed by those young men and women in Africa, whom UCE serves so well, will support them, and any others, in their efforts to live lives of genuine chastity.

May God bless you and the work of UCE.

With kind regards and wishing you every blessing, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Michael J. Sheridan Bishop Emeritus of Colorado Springs